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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

Tuesday 14th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in a reading intervention programme called SHINE. 
 
What is the programme about? 
SHINE aims to work on the gaps in learning that have been highlighted by the recent reading tests that your 
child took. It then targets those areas with small group lessons so that children can make good progress. 
 
How does the programme work? 
Your child will have two small-group reading sessions every week, led by a Teaching Assistant before school.  
These will run every Thursday and Friday before school from 8:00 – 8:30am, starting from Thursday 23rd 
June. 
 
We can’t stress enough how valuable these sessions will be and we hope your child will join us. To confirm 
that you have received this letter and give your permission for your child to attend these sessions please 
email the school account, school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk by Monday 20th June. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Guarguaglini 

Phone: 01202 590703 

Fax: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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